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January 9, 2008 
 
Mr. Doug Noble 
ATCB 
 
RE: Axonn, LLC 
FCC ID: L2V-PT1  
 
Dear Mr. Noble: 
 
We are submitting the attached Permissive Change Application for the Axonn SPT1.  
The reason for the Permissive Change is that we found some errors in the originally 
submitted test report.  
 
1) More appropriate Output Power data was available but mistakenly left out on the 
report submitted to ATCB.  We had tested a number of samples, and had output power 
data for each of these.  Axonn requested that we use the data for the sample with the 
highest output power so that this data would agree with what is reflected in their 
literature.  The entire report, as submitted was for the sample with the highest output 
power; however the incorrect data for the output power was put in the final report 
submitted to ATCB. There was no error in the measurements, and the rest of the report 
data was correct and is not affected by this change. This error was discovered by Axonn 
after they had a chance to review their test report, but by this time, the grant had already 
been approved by the FCC. 
 
2) Calibration dates on the equipment were not correct. 
 
3) Also, Axonn has noticed that even though we have submitted updated address and 
contact information for their company, outdated information still shows on their grant.  
The correct contact information for Axonn should be: 
 
Axonn. LLC                                                    Contact:  Eric Blanchard 
19349 North 12th Street                                                 985-8903-1048 xt. 318 
Covington, LA 70433                                                     ericb@axonn.com 
  
If you have any questions, or would like additional information, please let me know. 
 
Best Regards, 

Sandi McEnery 
Manager 
 


